CAB June Meeting Minutes

Hello Cab Members,

Attached is the CAB meeting minutes for June 14.

I forgot to mention during the meeting's Open Discussion that The Midway Lodging has space for anyone who has any business information they would like to display in their front entrance office where lots of guests pass through.

Also, all members are welcome to pickup the current Cornish Brochure at Midway Lodging. These are for your use to handout or use for marketing.

Best Regards, Scott Rowley, CAB President & Marketing Chair



Visionary designs that will get you noticed.

The first thing people notice about your company is the way it presents itself visually. Our design solutions will give you the polished, professional appearance that succeeds in today's marketplace.

Call for a free estimate today. 207.625.4993

The contents of this communication and any files or attachments transmitted with it, contains information that is, unless otherwise indicated, confidential and/or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. This communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity for which it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, reproduction, circulation, publication, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this communication and any attachments.



CAB Monthly Meeting Minutes June 14, 2016

Members Present: Teresa Drown of Bangor Savings Bank, Ernestine Bash of Cottage Treasures, Jason Delapp of Two Rivers Church, Jeff Gilliland and Beverly Russell of Sacopee Vet Clinic, John DuBois of Sacopee Valley Eye Center, Scott Rowley of Scott Design and Photos by Rowley, and Patty Rowley of Bolt, Shannon Surette of Full Circle Artisan, Brad Perkins of Maine Real Estate Network.

A Quoram was established.

May meeting minutes were approved.

Treasurers Report - Balance \$2,469.01

Membership - No Report

Bathroom - No report

Marketing - Welcome Bags - A few volunteers put together about 300. They were given to Heli Modified for their event and to Historical Society for the Old Timers baseball tournament. We will need to fill the rest of the bags sometime this summer.

The new Kiosk map is up in the park.

Web Stats remain very strong. Many people looking at our events and things to do around Cornish. This is a good time to feature your business as a sponsor of CAB events. The Sponsorship Page is set up on the website. You can use PayPal or send a check to CAB.

Facebook - Tiffany reported Strawberry Fest most popular post.

Chamber Research Committee - no report - chair not present

Scholarship Committee - Brad Perkins and Shannon Surrette reported that 18 applications were received. Tiana Dunne was chosen to receive the CAB \$500 scholarship. Her application was by far above the best. She is working very hard to prepare for college.

Strawberry Festival. Shannon reported there are - 27 Artists/Craftsman - 2 Non-Profits and 2 NP Pending. Also Christina Metcalf will do facepainting

One Farmer will sell vegetables, etc Runway Restaurant - sweets Nannies Kitchen - Shortcake and Puffs Snickerdoodles





Island Cow Ice Cream

Entertainment - Pete Finkle and Living Stone Community Church band

We need Raffle Items from CAB Members for the CAB Strawberry Festival raffle- contact Shannon 625-7725

Farmers Harvest and Flea Market - July 30th 8-3 15x15 spaces available. They sent out 40 postcards to Farms inviting them to join the event. They are working to get flea market vendors as well. Contact Teresa or Ernestine if you want more information. (Teresa Drown at 625-0950 (teresa.drown@bangor.com) or Ernestine Bash at 625-2301 (cottaget@hotmail.com)

Crosswalk Painting - Sunday at 6:00 am

Open Discussion - Bathroom and Kiosk Painting will need to be done sometime this summer.

Brad Perkins brought up the Flags -he is willing to put them up and would lower them by a few feet. Scott said it is tabled until next year. He will be meeting with the Selectman at their request regarding the flags.

There will be NO CAB Meetings in July and August. So, the next CAB meeting is September, 13.

Respectfully submitted,

Patty Rowley Secretary